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MUSIC IN THE PARKING LOT  
Lion Judy is getting everything organized for the event. Friday, August 13 is the date. We 
plan on serving from 4–7 pm. Jason and Shane will be providing music. We plan on 
serving burgers and sweetcorn again. Lion Judy has contacted Uniteds and they will 
provide the sweetcorn. Lion President Gary has secured the steamer for the corn. We will 
need help hauling picnic tables from the park, and help with serving and food prep that 
day. More info at our next meeting. 
 

DONATION 
Pictured is Lion President Gary presenting 
Eric Stoll from the Howard Lake Fire 
Department a donation of $4000.00 to be 
used for equipment purchases. The 
donation came from both the Howard 
Lake and Maple Lake Lions Clubs. 

 

DONATION 
We made a $500.00 donation to Love Inc. in Howard Lake to help them with the cost of 
replacing their air conditioner. 
 

MEALS 
We are going to start having potluck meals at our meetings again starting with our August 
5th meeting. Bring a dish to share. If you can’t or don’t have time that is ok, just bring your 
appetite, we always seem to have plenty to go around. 

 

MEETINGS 
August 5th – social hour @ 6:30 p.m. potluck meal @ 7:00 p.m.  

August 19th – social hour @ 6:30 p.m. potluck meal @ 7:00 p.m. 

 

TAIL TWISTING 
Bring your dimes. We will be starting tail twisting again at our next meeting. We have a lot of catching up to 
do and President Gary has been keeping notes!  
 

NEWSLETTERS 
We hope everyone is getting and enjoying the newsletter. If you are getting it by mail and can receive it by email 
please let us know so we can change the way it is delivered. If you have trouble reading it in your email you can 
always find it on our website at www.hllions.org. Although our webmaster is sometimes a month or two behind getting 
it published to the web. Please let us know if you have an address change so we can keep our records up to date and let 
Lions International know so you keep getting your Lions magazine. 
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DUES 
Thank you to those who have already paid your dues. 
Dues were due by July 1st and they will remain the same as last year, $60.00 for individual and $100.00 for family unit. 
Statements will be sent out soon to anyone who has not paid. Save the club some money on postage by getting them in 
now. Our club does not keep any of the money we receive, it is all used to pay our District, Multiple, and International 
dues. So it is important to pay your dues, if you don’t the club loses. Thank you again to those members who have 
already paid. 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays 

in August: Charles Paschke (1). 

 

 

LINKS 
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php 
Click the link below to subscribe to receive the 5M7Gram by email – 
https://5m7.us20.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=5508d8db2f8fa2e79810ebf0a&id=6e0038ed6a                                     
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org      
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